
 
Sub:- Pariksha Pe Charcha 2025-reg. 

 

Sir, 

  In reference to the Director of Higher Education, HP Shimla vide letter No. EDN-

HE (21)F(4)01/2024 –Exam dated 31-12-2024 on the subject cited above. 

In this regard, it is intimated that 8th edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha 2025, the 

unique interactive program of Hon'ble Prime Minister, Shri Narendra Modi with students, 

teachers and parents is proposed to be held during January 2025 wherein, students from across 

the country shall be selected for said interaction during the event. In order to select participant 

questions in the Pariksha Pe Charcha Programme, an online Multiple choice Question (MCQ) 

Competition is being conducted at https://innovateindial.mygov.in/  between 14th December, 

2024 to 14th January, 2025 for children studying in classes from 6th to 12th, teachers and 

parents. Selected questions, shortlisted by NCERT may feature in the programme. 

In view of above, All the Principal/Headmaster GSSS/GHS are directed to follow 

the instructions to design and display posters in the social media handles with tag #PPC2025. 

Schools could make their own creative and post accordingly. The selected creatives/videos from 

among these may also be presented on the MyGov platform. 

Link for detailed information on Pariksha Pe Charcha is as follow:- 

https://innovateindial.mygov.in/     

 

https://innovateindial.mygov.in/
https://innovateindial.mygov.in/


 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 

 


